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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
MEMBERS/TRADES UNIONS PANEL – RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 
Please note that the Members/Trades Unions Joint Consultation & Safety Panel meeting 

due to take place on 4 September did not take place because there was not a quorum.   
 
The meeting has been rescheduled to take place on Tuesday 18 September at 4.30pm 

at the Town Hall, Leamington Spa. 
 

The agenda as published for 4 September still stands and can be viewed on the 
Council’s website.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 
Peter Dixon 

Civic & Committee Services Officer 
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